Ballymoney National School,
Ballineen,
Co. Cork.
Phone: 023-8847583

									31st May 2021

Dear Parents,

Book lists
A book list for your child for the next year, was sent home on Friday. The school is providing a service where we will order your books for you and give them to you before the end of June. This will ensure that everybody has the correct books in time for September. You may order book covers too if you wish. Please return your order form and the money to the school before Thursday 3rd June as Susan will be placing our order then to ensure that they arrive on time. If you choose to order the books independently, please note that the senior classroom spelling book is only available to order through the school.

Robotics VEX Art Competition
Congratulations to Davin Quin and Jonah Canty who won a prize on Thursday in the Robotics VEX Art Competition. It was a competition for 7 to 17 year olds and they had to code a robot around the screen to draw a picture. Their entry was one of seven prize winners in this region, selected by Munster Technological University.

School Inspection
Our school inspector visited the school on Friday to conduct an inspection of our Covid-19 safety measures and our child protection procedures. He was very happy with the measures that we have taken. A full report will be published on the Department of Education website in a few weeks’ time and a copy of the report will be sent to the chairperson of the Parent Teacher Association.
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Mural
Thank you to all the families who have already volunteered to come in and help us to secure the bottle tops. We can open the parish hall for you anytime between 8:30 and 5pm this week. Please let us know when you intend to come in so that there isn't an overlap between volunteers.

